
From: McKnight, Kevin - DNR 
Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2022 11:50 AM 
To: Kevin Tubbs 
Cc: Kevin Hedinger; nwitte@gklaw.com 
Subject: Notice to Proceed - 500 W Waukau Ave (02-71-587506) 
 
Mr. Tubbs, 
 
The DNR received a Supplemental Site Investigation Work Plan dated June 7, 2022 for this site as a non-
fee submittal.  Please consider this email as your Notice to Proceed with the work described in the 
submittal.  Please be aware that all work should be performed in accordance with applicable state, local 
and federal statutes and administrative code.  Additional work beyond the scope of this work plan may 
be necessary to meet NR700 requirements.  Please contact  me if you have questions regarding this 
email. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Kevin D. McKnight 

Hydrogeologist - Remdiation and Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
Oshkosh Service Center 
625 E CTY Y, Suite 700 
Oshkosh WI 54901 
Phone: 920-808-0170 (This is the number you should use to contact me from this point forward) 
Kevin.McKnight@wisconsin.gov  
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